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July 13, 2022 
 
 
Milwaukee Sister Cities Committee: 
 
Since 2017, The Water Council has been the non-profit sponsor of the sister city 
relationship between the City of Milwaukee in the U.S. and the Daegu Metropolitan City 
in South Korea. The Water Council has appreciated the five years of relationship building 
between our two cities in advancement of water technology on a global scale.  
 
The sister city partnership will expire on September 20, 2022. At this time, The Water 
Council will not be renewing its commitment as sponsor of the partnership. This letter 
serves as our formal withdrawal from the agreement.  
 
We wish the Daegu Metropolitan City continued success in developing innovative 
solutions to manage our world’s valuable water resources. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dean Amhaus 
President & CEO 
 
 
 
 


